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����  ALL PESTICIDE REGISTRANTS 

�	���  NORTH CAROLINA PESTICIDE SECTION 


����  June 28, 2011 


��  MATERIAL SAFETY DATA SHEETS NO LONGER REQUIRED 

Dear Registrant, 

On June 23, 2011, North Carolina Governor Beverly Perdue signed legislation that 
eliminated the requirement that registrants automatically submit Material Data Safety 
Sheets (MSDS) when registering pesticide products.  Therefore, effective 
immediately registrants are to no longer submit MSDS to the office of the North 
Carolina Pesticide Section.  Registrants still have the option of voluntarily posting 
electronic versions of their MSDS to our pesticide registration web site hosted by 
Kelly Registrations Systems.  Contact support@kellyreg.com for information on how 
to do this.  The North Carolina Pesticide Section does reserve the right to request 
copies of MSDS on an as needed basis. 

Should you have any questions, feel free to call. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lee Davis 
Pesticide Registration Manager 
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